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It's admirable to try to give homeless folks more rights. However, this bill is simply not 

going to resolve the homelessness. Approving this bill would lead to more 

homelessness on the sidewalks which would cause more harms to the general 

public. It's terrible as is to have to walk out on the street because the sidewalks are 

occupied by homeless tents. Are the bill authors and sponsors going to help with the 

medical bills when common folks are injured because of more homeless 

tents/camps? Please divert your attention and energy to building more shelters for 

these folks. Making it more difficult to relocate dangerous, infested, and overcrowded 

structures/people is the opposite of making the city/state more livable and safer for 

everyone. Where are the rights of the common/law bidding folks? Enough with 

pretending to be humane and compassionate to homelessness.  

 

Sincerely yours. 


